
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	 	

Congratulations to all of the chorus, band and 
orchestra members for their amazing 
performance at the winter concert. In the morning 
they performed at school but in the evening, they 
dazzled us all at the Beverly Hills Middle 
School’s Brad Schoener Auditorium. This was 
the first time having our concert at Beverly Hills 
and we look forward to continuing this event 
where the acoustics are fabulous and the seating 
is plentiful.	

Save	the	Date!	

Upper	Darby	School	District	

Martin	Luther	
King	Day		

	
Students	are	

dismissed	at	12:30	
after	having	lunch.	

	

2/17/2020	

Winter	Concert	at	Beverly	Hills	

Charles	Kelly	

No	School	
2/14/2020	

No	School	on	
MLK	Day.	

Early	Dismissal	
	 2/5/2020	
	

No	school	for	
students.	Teachers	
have	Professional	
Development	day.	

Home	and	
School	
Meeting	
2/27/2020	

Join	us	from	
6:00-7:00	pm.	
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Student	of	the	Month	Focus	on	Caring	
	

Isabella	Hassett	is	the	winner	of	the	
Principal’s	Award.	Dr.	McCarthy	
chooses	a	Fifth-Grade	student	who	
not	only	follows	the	3	B’s	but	is	
responsible,	fair,	kind,	trustworthy	
and	a	good	citizen.	Congratulations	to	
Isabella	and	her	family!	

At	our	fourth	Student	of	the	Month	
Assembly,	we	honored	students	who	are	
caring.	A	person	who	is	caring	
demonstrates	compassion,	kindness,	love,	
consideration	and	is	charitable.	
Congratulations	to	all	the	winners	and	
their	families.	
	

Principal’s		
Award	Winner	
Isabella	Hassett	
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Upper	Darby	Royalty	Blya	Krouba		

Blya Krouba talked to our students at the 
last Student of the Month assembly about 
how she hard she worked to get where 
she is today. She was the very first 
Student Council President here at 
Charles Kelly when it first opened in 
2000. She was also the President to the 
Upper Darby High School Student 
Council too when she was a senior. She 
is currently a student at University of 
Pittsburgh and in her third year in pre-
Med. Thank you Blya for taking the time 
to visit.  
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All	School		
Sing	-Along		
Before winter break Mrs. 
Rachel Brown, our music 
teacher, led the whole 
school in a sing-along. 
We sang winter classics 
like Let It Go and Jingle 
Bells. Oh, what fun we 
had, laughing all the way. 
 

Walnut	Theatre	Performs	
Cinderella	Eats	Rice	and	Beans			

Walnut Street Theatre resented 
Cinderella Eats Rice and Beans which 
put a modern spin on the fairytale. 
Gender issues, bullying and  
 


